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To whom it may concern,

We live approximately 1.25 miles West Northwest of the proposed Parke Creek Landing
project and are writing to oppose the development of an Off-Road Vehicle (ORV) area, (Tract
B), within the project. The description of what the ORV area is going to be actually used for is
unclear although it mentions various options and the days and hours of operation seem very
excessive. We fear that the allowance of the ORV area and the noise associated with will
negatively affect our quality of life and diminish the value of our property and dwellings.
Respectfully,

Rodney & Janielle Paul

10450 Lyons Rd.

Ellensburg WA.
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